
CORSHAM REGIS PRIMARY ACADEMY 

Friday 27th March 2020 

Together Everyone Achieves More 

Dear Parents and Carers 

I want to start by saying a massive thank you to all the staff that have been 

working diligently in school and behind the scenes to keep the learning 

going for your children in these unprecedented times. 

You will see from the photographs below that everyone has been making 

the most of the directed learning at home and in school. A fantastic effort 

everyone! Keep it up. 

We will get through this together and come out stronger! 

Mr Gareth Spicer, Headteacher. 

Excellent effort everyone! 

 

 

TEAM PINK is very impressed with all the 

children and the parents for cracking on 

with this! Keep sending us your photos. 


